
Kent Miller Nominated by Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School as 

the March Volunteer of the Month… 

 

Kent Miller is the volunteer of the month for Neah-Kah-Nie 

Middle School. Kent volunteers countless hours as the NKN 

Youth Athletics wrestling coach for grades K through 8th grade.  

He is a strong role model for young boys, offers encouragement 

to them when they succeed or fail, and volunteers many 

weekends each season to the development of our program at 

tournaments.  We can’t thank Kent enough for his dedication to 

the NKN Youth Wrestling Team. 

 

 


